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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 Artcile 29: Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities.  
  

PROS from the Shows- Aspirations Day 
 Friday 19th April 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After previous highly successful sessions with West End Performer Garry at our Aspirations Day, we are thrilled to 
announce that we have managed to secure a Pros from the shows workshop again for this year’s Aspirations Day 
on Wednesday 5th June.  Unfortunately, Garry is unavailable for this session but we have been advised that William 
Hope, who has performed in Matilda, will be attending this workshop which will consist of learning a dance, song or 
piece of drama from one of the top West End shows.  After the two-hour workshop, there will be an hour-long question 
and answer session where your child can find out more about a future career in performing arts.    
 
I’m sure you will agree that this is an incredible opportunity for any child considering a future in any of the performing 
arts.  Whilst we would love every child to be able to experience this, we only have space for a maximum of 60 children 
across the two junior schools.  If your child would like to participate in the workshop, please complete the slip below 
by Friday 3rd May 2024. If there are more than 60 children interested across the two schools, we will pull names out 
of a hat.  We will then notify your child by Friday 24th May 2024 as to whether they have been successful or not. The 
cost of this opportunity is being funded for by the school, so should your child be successful, you will not be asked 
for any payments.  
 
If you would like to know further information about what your child may experience, please head to 
https://prosfromtheshows.com.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs Gibbins  
Aspirations Team at Canford Heath Junior School 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 PROS from the Shows- Aspirations Day 
 
My child _______________________________________________________ Class ______________________ 
 
Is interested in participating in the PROS from the Shows workshop at Canford Heath Junior School on Wednesday 
5th June 2024.   
 
Signed _____________________________________________                                            
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